Leslie Wild

536 Ash St.

Los Osos, Ca. 93402

July 20, 2015

To whom this may concern,

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for William Keith Bookwalter. I worked with Keith at The Laureate School in San Luis Obispo, California for the school year 2014-2015. As the Preschool Coordinator and a preschool teacher, I worked closely with Keith over the year.

As principal of our school, Keith worked hard in every capacity needed. Even though he was hired as a principal for a school that encompassed toddlers to middle school students, he ended up having only toddlers through kindergarten. Even so, he did everything he could to learn our traditions and policies, as well as support myself and the toddler coordinator in making sure our programs ran smoothly.

Keith connected with the children and parents personally, he gave tours for the school to help grow our programs, he helped run the office and problem solve, he held administration meetings and in-service meetings always prepared and adding to our professional development with interesting ideas and philosophies.

Keith always respected our ideas and The Laureate School history but was open to making changes and new traditions. He made sure all our policies were updated and included the coordinators and teachers in setting policy. He was very helpful in being the liaison with the owner of the school and the staff. Keith used his experience to run our school but was always willing to learn something new that would be beneficial for all.

It was a pleasure to work with a man that could relate to young children as well as their parents, and support the staff in a positive way. I highly recommend Keith Bookwalter.